
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Staffing Position at: ​ Trochu Valley School 
Type of Position: ​ 0.2 FTE Educational Assistant  
 
 
 
The Golden Hills School Division 75 requires the services of two Educational Assistants in the 
Trochu Valley School Playschool program. The 0.2 FTE Education Assistants are needed to 
work  half days on Mondays and Wednesdays. This position would begin September 17th, 2025 
and continue until June 3rd, 2026, with the possibility of extension. The successful applicants 
will be working directly with students to help facilitate both academic programming and 
programming focused on social/emotional regulation, communication skills, fine motor skills and 
age-appropriate development.  

The successful applicants will work both collaboratively and independently under the guidance 
of assigned teachers. Effective communication with teachers and staff and flexibility will be a 
critical component of the position. Experience with early childhood education and development 
and experience working in a school setting is an asset.  

Please submit a resume and appropriate documentation with references to the undersigned no 
later than Wednesday, September 10th at 8 am.  Only those shortlisted will be contacted.  
Thank you for your interest. 

 
 
Chantalle Van Otterloo 
Principal 
 
chantalle.vanotterloo@ghsd75.ca 
 
 
 
 


